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Brockton Public Schools
School Committee Policy

DANGEROUS WEAPONS IN THE SCHOOLS
It is the policy of the Brockton Public Schools that no student is allowed to carry or possess,
while in school, any weapon or potentially harmful object. Such weapons/objects must be
surrendered to the principal. The principal or his/her designee shall determine if:
1. Any Federal, State or local laws have been violated;
2. Any school rules have been violated; and
3. Parental involvement is always necessary.

In addition, possession of a firearm will be reported to proper authorities for legal action. Due
process for weapons possession is outlined in the School Committee approved handbooks.
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